
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 9th February 2024 

 
Creativity has been the word of the week, the children loved the 
large-scale drawing, mark making and writing on long rolls of 
paper.  We showed off our work in celebration assembly this 
afternoon. 
 
Mrs Hampshire was fabulous at demonstrating how to hop 
forwards, backwards, sideways, quarter turn, half turn, full turn 
(very impressive!), quietly and high!  Headteacher’s sticker for 
you, Mrs H!  The children then showed off how amazing they 
could hop.  We also had a few games of ‘Duck, Duck, Goose’ this 
week. 
 
Maypole dancing was full of enthusiasm on Thursday morning.  
The children listened to the instructions brilliantly. We’re going to 
attempt going under and over next week!  
 
EYFS were the best class during the fire drill this morning.  They 
were quiet, they listened carefully, followed instructions – they 
were simply FABULOUS!!  
 
We have decided that we will postpone our ice activities until the 
summer when we can enjoy cooling ourselves down in the heat – 
fingers crossed! 
 
Next week we’ll learn about Shrove Tuesday and St Valentine’s 
Day… we can’t wait!  We will be making pancakes, if your child 
has any allergies, please ensure we are aware of them, thank you. 
 
I hope you all have a happy and safe weekend! 
Mrs Madden ☺   


